
From: Kathleen Wynne [mailto:premier@premier.gov.on.ca]  

Sent: April-22-14 10:45 AM 

To: Bratina, Bob 

Subject: An email from the Premier of Ontario 

. 

*********************  

 

Thank you very much for your letter on behalf of the City of Hamilton, informing me of council’s decision 

to support the resolution regarding school closures and the Accommodation Review Committee process. 

I appreciate your keeping me apprised of council’s position. 

I note that you have also sent your letter to my colleague the Honourable Liz Sandals, Minister of 

Education. I understand that either the minister or a member of her staff will respond to you directly.  

Thank you again for writing to me. I welcome council’s input on this or any other issue of provincial 

concern. Please accept my best wishes. 

 

Kathleen Wynne  

Premier of Ontario  

c:      The Honourable Liz Sandals  
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